
 

 

30/05/2015 
 
Benjamin Wallfisch  
 
Dear Mr Tulloch 
 
I'm writing regarding the effect the proposed development at 11 Rosslyn Hill London 
NW3 5UL will have at the neighboring world class recording studios AIR studios on 
Lyndhurst Road.  
 
The underground noise pollution this development would cause would result in the 
studio having to close for 6 months or more. This would be a catastrophe for many 
thousands of working musicians in London, music producers and film composers 
from around the world who travel to Air to record their orchestral film scores. It is the 
best recording space in the world.  
 
So I'm writing to officially register my objection to this plan. It absolutely should not 
proceed. The consequences to the London music scene as a whole are far too great 
to justify a residential development such as this. The knock on effect could be huge.  
 
Thanks for your time.  
 
All best 
 
Benjamin Wallfisch 
film composer 
Santa Monica 
CA 
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